						2017 Vintage is fast approaching, and it looks to be a brilliant one 
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				another challenging one 
Mother Nature has continued to throw a few curve balls this growing season, starting with the wettest winter we've seen in many years, followed by a mild and wet summer (the wettest summer on record, they say). Despite the conditions, those vignerons that were on top of their spray programs, moisture monitoring and crop management have fared well and look to have a brilliant year. Those of us in the Barossa who managed our vineyards properly are looking forward to an excellent vintage, starting in the next two weeks. Despite the intense heat this week, the vines actually need a bit of heat to ripen up and develop those flavours we look for. We will keep you posted on the progress of Vintage 2017 and look forward to sharing our 2017 wines with you when the time comes.
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